
Minutes 9-8-09 
 
Board members present were Virginia Apker, Neil Cox, Betty Martin, Jon Pyeatt, 
and George Walker.  The minutes of the August meeting and the treasurer’s 
report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report – Todd Swain: There were 103 entries for the August 16 event at 
Stroud and 143 entries for the August 30 event at TRP.  On November 7 there 
will be a Solo Driver School at Stroud, and on November 8 a Solo event.  The 
city of Stroud has indicated that the site will be available to us for next year, also. 
 
AVRG Report – The division has a tentative schedule, but there are some dates 
that still need to be determined. 
 
Website – Tonia Peacock, the new webmaster, has completely redone the site, 
bringing the information up to date.  The web address will remain the same. 
 
The Solo Committee presented a proposal for a new trailer.  The Board 
requested that the committee get exact figures to cover all of the expenses and 
present the proposal again. 
 
Neil Cox, RE, asked for volunteers to serve on a nominating committee for 2010 
officers and for volunteers to run for office. 
 
The year end awards banquet was discussed. Neil will check into locations and 
dates available. 
 
James Stowers asked about the possibility of holding a street survival school.  
The concept was discussed.  We will check with other regions which have had 
these events.   
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin, secretary 


